
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Delaware County Board of Elections will 
conduct a sequestered ballot review in the County Council Room, located in 
Government Center Building, 201 West Front Street, Media, PA, beginning Friday, 
November 12, 2021, at 2:00 P.M., Prevailing Time, for the purpose of determining 
whether the sequestered vote by mail ballots, absentee ballots, election day ballots, 
and provisional ballots shall be counted in the County of Delaware, Pennsylvania 
for the Municipal Election held on Tuesday, November 2, 2021.  
 
This procedure will be continued day to day until completed. 
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